
From: bryan brandsma <brandsmab@yahoo.ca>  
Sent: July 16, 2020 3:40 PM 
To: FIRB AGRI:EX <FIRB@gov.bc.ca> 
Cc: Sandra Lepp <association@bcbhec.com> 
Subject: Re: LONG TERM CHICKEN PRICING REVIEW PROCESS 
 
 

Attention, Kirsten Pedersen 
 
Thank you for the opportunity to provide some comments on the Cross Sector Review 
Process. The BCBHEPA noticed one line from the document jump out: "Lastly, poultry 
processor competitiveness and interests need to be included in this Review." Given the 
history of processors' lack of willingness to provide any sort of financial information 
when it comes to pricing negotiations, we find this comment to be an immediate 
hindrance to the process. Until they are willing to "open their books," so to say, they 
should not be considered in the pricing process.  
 
Bryan Brandsma 
BCBHEPA 
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